Message from President Cook and Garrett Kuhn
August 26, 2024

Hello, Bison community!
I’'m joined here today with your Student Body President, Garrett Kuhn. Welcome, Garrett!

We want to welcome you with excitement and optimism to the start of a new academic year. Whether you’re a
returning student or joining us for the very first time, we’re so glad to have you here at North Dakota State University!

It's a busy week with the start of classes and all the fun Welcome Week activities planned — make sure to check them
out. We have a vibrant community who is focused on your success.

Get involved, make new friends, and don’t hesitate to reach out if you need help.

At NDSU, we are committed to providing you an environment where you can thrive academically, socially, and
personally. Our faculty and staff are here to support you every step of the way.

Let’s make this year one to remember.

Together, we will make the most of your NDSU experience and celebrate your accomplishments along the way. |
know there will be many.

You belong here at NDSU.
I look forward to learning and growing alongside all of you this year.

Go Bison!



